

November 11<sup>th</sup> is Remembrance Day.

To mark the 100th anniversary of the armistice that ended the First World War this Remembrance Day, The Old Millbrook School EarlyON Child and Family Centre would like to create a heart made from 100 poppies.

We will be placing a bulletin board upon our sign in area at The Old Millbrook School EarlyON Child and Family Centre and are asking families, community members and local businesses to please stop by the lower level of The Old Millbrook School to place their poppies on the heart over the next two weeks.

As our children grow and the years pass between them and those who have given their lives, we strive to continue to keep their memory and the history alive while at the same time encouraging peace, respect for others, empathy and compassion always.

Thank you in advance for sharing this.





